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Board Awards
'Bus Contracts
Six bus contracts

were awarded at the 
last meeting of the 
LCHS -School Board 
March 21, at the high 
school. Those who got 
the contracts and 
their respective runs 
are W. D, Webb, Big 
Creek and Boulder--5 
year contract: Ed
Clarke, Tooley Lake--5 
year contract; Rhea 
Peck, Gateway--S year 
contract.; Kenneth Hib- 
bert, Sinclair Creek-- 
5 '"ear contract; Wil
fred . Gil'mond, Trego--5 
year contract; and Don 
Carpenter, Stryker- 
Fprtihe-- 3 year con
tract. Others who bid 
on the contracts were 
John Doble*, Art Nut
ting, Gerald Burch, 
Sam :Doble , Ervin Kin
ney , Werner Held, Luc
ille Burch, and Nels 
Westwood.

Teachers Ask 
Same Salaries
In view of the econ

omic situation in
lumber in Northwestern 
Montana and the need 
for a voted mill levy 
for Lincoln County 
High School the LCHS 
staff, in a regular 
faculty meeting, voted 
to accept the same 
salaries as last year, 
without any annual in
crement for service.
’ ;The grade school 

board has; ■already is
sued contracts -. for 
nejxt year at the same 
salaries as paid last 
year.

The high school

teachers felt that it 
would be more impor
tant for the school 
curriculum to be able 
to keep the same num
ber of- teachers, if 
the levy passes, than 
to have to drop -two 
from the staff, if the 
levy fails. The extra 
teachers were paid for 
this year by a special 
levy voted last spring.

Another possible re
duction, if the levy 
fails, would be to cut 
down the , janitor ser
vice by not having any 
evening .custodian.

This would mean that 
groups that have been 
using the high school 
for evening meetings 
would have to look for 
other places to meet.

Frost To Give 
A cl dr e ss
Ben Frost, of Mis

soula and a former 
resident and teacher 
of Eureka, has been 
chosen as the commence
ment speaker by the 
senior class, May 22.
Donald R. Boslaugh, 

LCHS principal, will 
make the presenta
tion of awards and 
scholarships and H. C. 
Anderson, chairman of 
the school board will 
present the diplomas.

The '■ \ bacculaureate 
sermori will be given 
by Rev, Warren Pomeroy 
of the Church of God 
and the invocation and 
benediction will be 
given by Rev. Eugene 
Barger of the Assembly 
of God Church. Baccu- 
‘1 aureate will be May 
18.
Attend the Junior-Sen
ior Banquet-April 15-.

UOWN M pR.1L 8
Frank West and

Chuck Osier were elec
ted candidates for 
Mayor by the Liberals 
and Conservatives, re
spectively in the pri
mary election for city 
officials. Other cand
idates elected by the 
Liberals and Conserva
tives were 'councilman 
in the East Ward, 
Ernie Roo,: Bob St.
Peter, Dolores Rein 
and Lorna Johnson; 
councilmen in the West 
Ward', Bob Burk, Ilia 
Olson, Sandra Borup 
and Sandra Bolles; 
policemen, Darrell
Pitman, Milton Fish, 
Jack Graves and Kurt 
Roose; city attorney, 
Nancy Douglas, Margar
et Shea, Jeannie Ape- 
land and Sharon Cone; 
Justices of the Peace, 
Marvin Senne, Neil 
West, Harriet Evins, 
and Jean Higle; City 
treasurer, Shannon
Shea and Shirley Grob; 
Water Commissioner, 
Pat Kearney and Mar- 
della Valcore; and 
city clerk, Sharon Os
ier and Alice Quirk. 
The primary election 
was held Friday, March 
2 8, during school.

The Liberals were 
elected to office in 
the general election 
Tuesday, April 1.
Frank West was elect

ed ■as Mayor; Ernie 
Roo end Bob St. Peter, 
councilmen for the 
East Ward; Bob Burk 

i and Ilia Olson, coun
cilmen for the West 

i Ward; Margaret Shea 
: and Nancy Douglas., 
city attorneys, Milton 

i Fish and ,Darrell • Pit- 
mah; Marvin" Senne and 
Neil West, Justices of 
the Peace; Shannon
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